
 
 
 
 
Dear Pia 
  
Thank you so much for words of sympathy and support for Inner Wheel Australia and our members.. 
It is wonderful to think that we have so many of our Inner Wheel Friends throughout the world 
caring for and supporting us. 
  
Our members have been actively working in the disaster area’s assisting with evacuations, sorting 
out the many donated goods and helping those affected in any way they can.  
  
Please give my very best wishes to your members and once again thank them for their concern and 
prayers. 
  
  
Take care in friendship 
  

Robyn 

IWA President 2019-20 
  

 
 


